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Dear Senators, 

 

I support the sale of farm goods at farms, but I share concern that this bill might 

inadvertently allow the construction of cafes and restaurants at the expense of 

Oregon's precious, limited, and increasingly threatened farm land. Accordingly, I 

hope you will please give serious consideration to the comment offered by others: 

 

"There are already provisions that allow the sale of food through farm stands, etc. 

and they are appropriately limited to ensure that the income from food sales is 

subordinate to income from the sale of farm crops. This proposal is just an excuse to 

have a restaurant on farmland without tying it to the actual production or sale of 

crops."  

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

--Adam Novick 

 

Adam Novick 

3715 Donald St. 

Eugene OR 97405 
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